
NOTICE 
As authorized by the City of Santa Clara as a Lead Agency, the City hereby provides a 45–day public review 
period for a  Draft Environmental Impact Report prepared pursuant to the California Environmental 
Quality Act (CEQA) for the following project: 
 
Project title: Renewable Parallel Generation Facilities Resolution 
File: CEQ2020-01076; SCH# 2020070579 
Location: Silicon Valley Power Service Territory 
Request: Amend Silicon Valley Power’s Rules and Regulations to limit the interconnection of Parallel 

Generation to the distribution system to facilities meeting the criteria for renewable electrical 
generation facilities as defined in the California Public Resources Code.  

 
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT DETERMINATION 
Based on the conclusions in the Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR), approving the project will not have a 
significant effect on the environment. No mitigation measures would be necessary to reduce potential impacts 
to a less than significant level, and a mitigation monitoring plan would not be necessary. 
 
AVAILABILITY OF DOCUMENTS: The Draft EIR is available for review in the Planning Division office in City 
Hall at 1500 Warburton Avenue, the Central Library at 2635 Homestead Road, and online at 
www.santaclaraca.gov/CEQA.  
 
COMMENTS 
Comments may be filed with the City in response to the preparation of this Draft EIR, within the review period 
beginning Thursday, January 19, 2023 and ending at 5:00 PM on Monday, March 6, 2023, pursuant to Section 
15087 of the CEQA Guidelines. Responses received in writing on or before the date of review or verbally at the 
time of the review of this project will be considered along with the proposed EIR.  
 

Lead Agency:  City of Santa Clara - Silicon Valley Power  
Contact: Kevin Kolnowski, Electric Utility Chief Operating Officer  

Silicon Valley Power  
881 Martin Avenue, Santa Clara, CA 95050  
Email: parallelgeneration@aspeneg.com 
Phone: (408) 615-5601 

 
 

        Date: 1/18/2023 
John Davidson, Principal Planner for 
Andrew Crabtree 
Director of Community Development, City of Santa Clara 
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